Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATIONS
Martin Metropolitan Planning Organization
The Local Coordinating Board for the Transportation Disadvantaged (LCB-TD) announces a workshop to which all persons are invited. announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: August 31, 2020, 9:00 a.m.
PLACE: John F. and Rita M. Armstrong Wing of the Blake Library, 2351 SE Monterey Road, Stuart, Florida 34996

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Transportation Disadvantaged System Review.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: www.martinmpo.com

To provide comments without attending the meeting due to COVID-19, email written comments to LCB-TD-PublicComment@martin.fl.us. Please include the item number you'd like to comment on in the email subject line and your name in the body of the email. You can also mail public comments to Ricardo Vazquez, MPO Associate Planner, 3481 SE Willoughby Boulevard, Suite 101, Stuart, FL 34994. Comments received at this email address or by mail prior to the conclusion of the public comment portion of the applicable matter will be read into the record at the public meeting.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 3 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ricardo Vazquez, Associate Planner (Title VI/Non-discrimination Contact) at (772)223-7983 or rvazquez@martin.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Ricardo Vazquez at (772)223-7983, by email at rvazquez@martin.fl.us, or submit your question via mail to 3481 SE Willoughby Blvd., Suite 101, Stuart, FL 34994.
